
  

 

 

 

May 3, 2017 

 

Dear Parents: 

 

In preparation for our Middle School Spring Concert Series, please note the performance 

dates below and mark your calendars. 

 

Tuesday, May 23rd: Grade 7 & 8 Orchestra, Grade 7 & 8 Chorus, 

Grade 7 & 8 Band, 7th Grade Chamber 

Orchestra, 8th Grade Chamber Orchestra and   

Show Choir 
 

Wednesday, May 31st: Grade 6 Orchestra, Grade 6 Chorus,  

Grade 6 Band and Jazz Band 

 

Both concerts will begin promptly at 7:00 pm. 

 

Students should report to the following rooms at the times listed: 

 

Band and Jazz Band: report to the Band room at 6:15 p.m. 

Orchestra & Chamber Orchestra: report to the Library at 6:15 p.m. 

Chorus and Show Choir: report to the Chorus room at 6:15 p.m. 

7th & 8th grade students that are in BOTH Chamber Orchestra and Show Choir, 

please report to Show Choir first (in the Chorus Room.) 

6th grade students that are in Jazz Band and Orchestra, please report to Jazz Band 

first (in the Band Room.) 
 

 

Concert dress is as follows:  

Boys - White shirt, colorful tie, black pants, black socks, and black dress shoes. 

Girls - White blouse or top, black slacks or long/knee-length skirt, and black dress shoes. 

(Sweat pants, jeans, mini-skirts, and leggings are not appropriate for concert dress.) 

Please do not wear sneakers, soccer slides or flip-flops. 

Students in Show Choir and Jazz Band may dress in all black. 

 

I look forward to seeing you at the concert(s)!  

 

Sincerely,  

 
Vincent M. Green 

Director of Fine & Performing Arts 

 

cc:  Dr. Martin 

       Mr. Cameron 


